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Good times had by all at
Lennoxville High School reunion

Sherbrooke Record - 7 Aug 2018 - |+ Record Staff

Organizers are calling this past weekend’s Lennoxville High School Reunion a success after
117 former students and staff members made it out at one time or another over the weekend.
Travelling with 26 spouses or significant others in tow, the LHS alumni came as far away as
Peru, Kentucky, Alabama, New Hampshire, British Columbia, Ontario, New Brunswick, and

Nova Scotia to reminisce and reunite.
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“It was good,” shared reunion participant and organizing committee member Linda Hoy,
saying that although not as many people came as were expected, the turnout was still a great
success.

According to Hoy the weekend began with a meet and greet event at the Bishop's Univer-
sity campus pub on Friday evening.

On Saturday morning the doors of what is now known as Lennoxville Elementary School
were opened up for all the visitors to walk the old halls.
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“Many stories were told of a time when most were young and could run

up the stairs two at a time,” Hoy shared.

A memorial service was held to commemorate and share the names of those who had
passed away since the last reunion in 2013. The names of the lost were read and candles lit to
remember them, after which a memorial bench that was made by the Lennoxville Vocational
Training Centre and friends was donated to the school and dedicated to the memory of former
classmates and teachers of Lennoxville High School.

Activities continued, with Golf being Former Lennoxville High School teachers Gwendolyn
Conner Mcknight, David Cochrane and Ann Olney Belden. played by a few in North Hatley
while others toured Grace Village, Uplands, the Malvern Cemetery, and the Hyatt One Room
School House.

Bishop's University catered that evening’s dinner and music of the 50's, 60's and 70's was
provided by CJMQ 88.9 all weekend long.

Sunday morning a farewell brunch was held at the A.N.A.F (HUT) when everyone had the
chance to say farewell.

“Everybody says they’re ready for the next one,” Hoy said.
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